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To, The Planning committee,

Isles of Scilly Council.

Re. Application no P/15/030/FUL

We write in support of this planning application to build staff accommodation
adjacent to St. Agnes P.O. and General Stores. We feel strongly that, as it is so
important for St. Agnes to have a well-functioning and efficient shop and Post
Office it is also crucial to understand that the requirements of operating this
business inevitably requires full-time commitment and the willingness to spend
long working hours (particularly during the very busy visitor season; April until
October) fulfilling this. Clearly living on site is a real advantage in achieving the
best possible service for locals and visitors to our Island and will also ease
some of the pressures involved in providing the level of service both our
community and those visiting our Island expect and enjoy.

(Proprietors of our Island Shop and Post Office have traditionally lived “on site”
for many years).

We hope that our opinions (as Islanders and “old Scillonians”) will be given
serious consideration in this case.
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Adrian and Amanda Pearce



